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TORRINGTON WASTE TRANSFER STATION CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
Please be advised that due to the recent bush fires around the Torrington area, the 

Torrington Waste Transfer Station is closed until further notice. 
 
Should you have any concerns, please contact Council’s Manager of Water and Waste 

on 0427 248 273 
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